ROLLING INTO ADVENTURE:
BLUE GROUP’S THRILLING SCOOTER
EXCURSION TO WESTFIELD MALL

Last Wednesday, the Blue Group embarked on an
exciting adventure to Westfield Mall on scooters, and
it turned out to be a day full of fun, exploration, and
camaraderie.

The day started with a quick safety briefing where
the campers were reminded of the importance of
helmet use and road safety rules. Once everyone was
geared up and ready, we set off on our scooter
journey.

Upon arrival at the mall, the group was ready to explore its various
attractions. The first stop was the food court, where everyone fueled up with
a variety of food and refreshments. The wide selection of eateries ensured
that everyone found something they liked, from pretzels to smoothies.
After lunch, the Blue Group split into smaller teams to explore different
sections of the mall. Some campers headed straight to the lego store, where
they explored a variety of legos and created their own characters. Another
group decided to check out other shops. They browsed through various
stores, checking out the latest-trends in fashion and gadgets. It was a great
opportunity for them to practice budgeting and making choices about what
they wanted to purchase with their pocket money.



As the afternoon drew to a close, it was time to hop
back on the scooters and head back to camp. The
return journey was filled with chatter about the day's
highlights and anticipation for the next adventure.
Everyone arrived back at camp tired but happy, with
plenty of stories to tell the other counselors.

The scooter trip to Westfield Mall was a huge success.
It provided a perfect blend of physical activity,
creativity, and social interaction. The campers learned
the value of independence, teamwork, and exploring
new places. We’re already planning our next exciting
outing and can’t wait to see where our scooters will
take us next!

Here’s to more fun and adventures with the Blue
Group!




